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NYSSMA® ANNOUNCEMENT

Official 
Announcement

TO:	 ALL NYSSMA® Members
FROM:	 Kathy Perconti, NYSSMA President-Elect
RE:	 Interested in Getting Involved in NYSSMA?
DATE:	 January-February 2025 

	 Please scan the QR form below if you’d like to be contacted to get involved in NYSSMA® 

        YES! I'd like to get involved!

         Inside NYSSMA® Interest Form

	 Sincerely,
	 Kathy Perconti
	 NYSSMA® President-Elect

TO:	 NYSSMA Membership, Parents, Educators and Students
FROM:	 Daryle Redmond, NYSSMA 2nd Vice President
RE:	 New NYSSMA Student Accommodations Form for 2025
DATE:	 January-February 2025 

	 I am pleased to share that NYSSMA has introduced a new Student Accommodations Form beginning with the 
Spring 2025 Festival Season to better support our mission of fostering inclusivity and accessibility in music edu-
cation. This form is designed to ensure that students requiring accommodations during their NYSSMA evaluation 
have the resources to support a successful and positive experience.

 The form is now accessible at www.nyssma.org, in addition to reaching out to your festival host or Zone Representative.

 Thank you for your continued dedication to the success of all our student musicians.

 	 Sincerely,
	 Daryle Redmond
	 Second Vice President, NYSSMA


